Town of Frankfort Plan Commission

7/12/12 Minutes
 
The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission held its 75th meeting July 12, 2012. Commission Chair Dwight Jelle called the meeting to order at 6:04p.m. 
 
Present were Dwight Jelle, Bryce Black, Donna Gates, Mike Krajniak, Don Gisch and Maureen Manore.  Curt Stine and Tina Bee were absent.
 
Also present was Butch Reinhardt.
 
1. Minutes from previous meetings
Donna Gates made a motion to accept the June 18, 2012 minutes. Mike Kraniack seconded.  The vote was unanimous to approve.
 
2. Citizens’ Concerns
Donna Gates is concerned about the fire hazard if the Richardsons have a firework display on July 28th.
3. Report on Other Meetings Attended
Maureen Manore and Bryce Black attended the Pepin County Zoning Committee meeting on July 11th.    The agenda for the joint Towns and County meeting was discussed and a tentative date set for August 16th.

 
4. Discuss Zoning
The Plan Commission discussed the changes made to the draft ordinance as well as corrections to the text.  
5. Discuss Consultant Reviewing Zoning Ordinance

The Plan Commission discussed if the draft Zoning Ordinance should be sent to the Consultant for review yet.  It was decided that the draft was not ready for review.
6. Discuss Interim Zoning

The Plan Commission discussed whether or not the Interim Zoning should be lifted or modified.   It was decided to recommend to the Town Board that the Interim Zoning be kept in place until the Zoning Ordinance is completed, but should be amended to include a penalty paragraph.

7. Upcoming meetings
There will be an All Towns meeting on Tuesday, July 24, 2012, at 6:00 pm.
The next regular monthly Town Board meeting will be Monday, August 13, 2012 at 7:30 pm. The next Plan Commission meeting will be Monday, August 6, 2012 at 6:00 pm.
 
6. Adjournment
Bryce Black moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mike Krajniak seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm.
Maureen Manore, Recording Secretary
